
  Welcome to Fourth Grade!!  We are off 

to a great start!  One important an-

nouncement is for any volun-

teers that may help in the class-

room or on field trips: You will 

need to go to the Frank-

lin County Website and 

click on Volunteer 

Tracker.  You will need 

to do this process in ad-

vance of chaperoning 

field trips.  Please com-

plete this early 

on in the year to 

avoid not being 

able to help out 

with your child’s class!!! 

We will begin working on researching nota-

ble structures, symbols and place names 

which are important to North Carolina ‘s 

history over the next few weeks.  Research 

will be completed here in our labs.  Students 

will also be working on reading skills such as 

identifying main idea/details, an important 

reading skill, while researching.  Another 

important skill that will be covered 

is summarizing.  Over the past two 

weeks, we’ve been working on pro-

cedures of our room and school.  

They are expected to be followed 

daily.  Our character trait for the 

month of September is respect.  I 

should see examples of this with 

each child daily. 

I will start receipting 

money for fees first thing 

each morning.  This $15 

will cover the cost of a 

science field trip that will happen here in 

class, as well as Christmas and end of year 

parties.  Please send this in with your student 

EXTRA! EXTRA! READ ALL ABOUT IT!! 

Bunn Elementary 

Neal’s News 

In Other News... 

Read for AR for at least 30 

minutes each night. 

PE is on Tuesdays the first 

nine weeks of school. 

If you have any old board 

games, like Connect Four, 

Trouble, Sorry, etc, please 

let me know or send in 

with your student.   

R.O.A.R. 
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Upcoming 

Events 

 

 Early Release Sept. 

14th@ 12:45/

Lunch is 30 min 

earlier. 

 Sept. 16th: Fall 

Pictures 

 Candyman Fund-

raiser begins 


